
                                                                               
        April 2021 Board Memo

To:      Board of Trustees

From: Kristie Roseborough, AD

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date:   April 2021

Re:      Activities Director Report 

Homedale Board of Trustees,

Our track season is just getting underway. We have had an excellent turnout with about 50 
students that are participating. I am anticipating a great season for these athletes as well. 

Kristie- HMS AD
Go Trojans!

                                         

    


